
From: Mr David Hunter-Miller <brockhamptongroup@gmail.com>  
Sent: 18 July 2024 10:39 
To: Planning Enquiries <planningenquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: FW: Herefordshire Council Current and decided planning applications in Brockhampton 
parish Update 

 

Good afternoon, 

 

Brockhampton Group Parish Council considered the planning applications P241402/FH and 

P241155/L at their meeting 17/07/24 and were in support of the proposals. 

 

Kind regards, 
Mr David Hunter-Miller Bsc(Hons), PSLCC, MIIMC, MCIHT 
Clerk to Brockhampton Group Parish Council 
brockhamptongrouppc.org.uk 
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